
Pasifika Foundation Press
and The Pacific Media Centre
are pleased to host a reception and book signing for

Kalafi Moala
On the occasion of the
publication of his new book 

In Search of The Friendly Islands
Saturday, 21 March 2009
11 a.m. - 1 p.m.
Onehunga Community Center & Library
83 Church Street, Onehunga, Auckland

Refreshments will be served

Reading [Kalafi’s] book, one can imagine him seated
on the floor in a circle around the tanoa talking the
same way as he writes, connecting the big issues to
daily life. One can just as easily see this book in the
hands of the international experts, teaching them about
the “grass-roots.”

For more than a generation, Kalafi Moala has inspired
the Pacific region as a newspaper publisher and social
conscience. This book is another important contribu-
tion to debate and reform about the Friendly Islands
and journalism's role in a “challenge for the soul of
our very civilisation.”

For more information please contact Ana Currie at acurrie@hawaii.rr.com

– Professor Ian Campbell, 
University of the South Pacific
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– David Robie, Director,
Pacific Media Centre, AUT

                 


